
UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI 
COLUMBIA

SCHOOL OF JOURNALISM 
OFFICE OF THE DEAN

September 29, 1933

Sir Matthews Currie
President of Association of American Universities 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada
Dear Sir Currie:

During this summer I forwarded
to you as a member of the committee on selection 
of books for the Walter Williams Library of the 
University of Missouri a list of suggested volumes 
for initial purchase for that library. I have 
not yet received from you your comment or criticism 
of the list nor your suggestions as to omissions 
and additions.

Since we desire to make this
purchase this fall, we would appreciate very much 
having your advice as to the suggested list.

Very sincerely yours

Frank L. Martin 
Associate Dean


